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Staff  

• 1 bus monitor position open– advertising has been on-going 

• Need for driver substitutes – advertising has been on-going 

• 1 van driver position open for out-of-district – advertising has been on-going 

• 1 driver is out recovering from heart surgery 

• 1 driver is out with a shoulder injury 

Fleet Update 

• Out-of-district and homeless services are still necessary and always changing. Current 
needs have added a van driver position. 

• Currently renting a handicapped van for out-of-district students. The State pays for 
the rental. We would be better to purchase our own and charge the state. 

• Applied for 3 new buses: 1 special needs, 1 mini bus, and 1 regular bus. 

• Waiting for the state approval for FY19 bus replacements. 

Bus Garage 

• Space is still a concern. Current situation has 2 mechanics working in 1 bay on 1 bus at 
a time. Two bays would be more effective.  

• Heat in the garage has been addressed and guaranteed to not be an issue any longer. 
Making some building modifications to get more heat into our bay.  

  


